
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

30 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year Group Photographs: 1 February 2024 
 
On Thursday 1 February, we have a professional school photographer coming into 
school to take year group photographs for Year 11 & Year 13 students. Please can 
you ensure that Year 11 students are in full uniform for this photograph. 
 
It is a great opportunity for your child to have a photograph of their full year group as 
they reach the end of their GCSE or A-level studies. There is no obligation to purchase 
any photographs. The photographs will be available for purchase from The School 
Photography Company. A QR card will be provided to your child on the day providing 
a website link for you to access. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher  
 


